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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Bose Home-Theatre Systems 

2 October 2012                                                                ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The home-theatre systems are being recalled from 
countries where the voltage from the mains power socket 
is 220 volts or higher.  
 
The 'Acoustimass' module of the device could fail when 
operated at these voltages and pose a potential fire 
hazard. 

 

Details The following products are affected: 
 

 Bose CineMate GS Series II 
 Bose CineMate Series II 

 
Only systems purchased before 12 September 2012 are 
affected. 

 

What to do Stop using the system and unplug it from the mains power 
socket immediately.  
 
Visit www.bose.co.nz/safety or call 0800 035318 
for instructions on how to return your 'Acoustimass' module 
for repair or replacement free of charge. 

 

More 
Information 

Bose New Zealand Website 
Consumer website 

       

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.bose.co.nz/safety
http://worldwide.bose.com/axa/en_nz/web/product_recall/page.html
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/bose-home-theatre-systems?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls

